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Warning regarding the activities of an entity named
Cryptobankforyou
The Commission de Surveillance du Secteur Financier (CSSF) warns the public against unknown persons who
contact without solicitation potential investors, presenting themselves using the name “Cryptobankforyou” and
who propose investment services by pretending to be established at 22 Rue Edward Steichen, 2540
Luxembourg. In doing so, they send emails with the address format info@cryptobankforyou.com.

The CSSF informs the public an entity named “Cryptobankforyou” is unknown to it, that it is not supervised by
the CSSF and that it has not been granted any authorisation to provide investment services or other financial
services in or from Luxembourg.
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